
 

 

    SLSD KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

 
 
 

 

Announcing Southern Lehigh’s 
Class of 2035 

 
 
 
 

 
Available to 2022-23 Southern Lehigh School District Residents! 
 

Southern Lehigh School District will be opening the kindergarten 

registration window from March 1
st 

through March 31
st
.   All 

registration documentation needs to be completed by March 31
st

, 
2022. 

 
Children must be five on or before September 1st, 2022 (birthdate 
would then be on or before September 1st, 2017) 

 
For more information visit www.slsd.org and click on  

Community – New Student Registration 

 
Questions?  Contact 610-282-3121 ext.5505 

http://www.slsd.org/

